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2nd December 2022 
 

Changes to the school day from January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

In January 2022 we made changes to the school day to increase the amount of time children 

had in school. Currently, we are still short of the adjusted Department for Education’s 

recommended weekly time of 32.5 hours.  

In order to meet this, we are making a slight change to school hours from Monday 9th 

January 2023.  

The school doors will open at 8:40am for registration. Lessons or assemblies will begin at 

8:45am. The school day will continue to end at 3:15pm.  

Reception will begin their day at 8:45am but will continue to end at 3:15pm. 

There are no changes to Nursery times.  

At present, there will be no changes to Breakfast Club or After-school club.  

Best wishes, 

Mr Hodgson     
Headteacher    

 

 

 


